Stanwood-Camano School District
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

October 17, 2023

SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally
approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

1.

$171.61 from the Stanwood High School 4A Band Booster Club to cover the
transportation costs for the band to travel to the Jazz Festival and Drum Line
Festival.

. Donation of equipment, training, and event expenses from the Stanwood High

School 4A Booster Club in support of the Stanwood High School Volleyball
program, valued at $5,620.22.

Donation of volleyball attire and equipment from the Stanwood High School
4A Booster Club in support of the Stanwood High School Volleyball program,
valued at $7,202.44.

$1,000.00 from the Stanwood-Camano Area Foundation through a grant
awarded from the “Mimsie Metzger and Jon L. Metzger Music Grant Fund” in
support of the music program at Port Susan Middle School.

$2,649.63 from the Cedarhome PTO to cover the transportation costs for the

Cedarhome field trips to the Kangaroo Farm, Haller Park, the Children’s
Museum, Camp Orkila, and Kayak Point during the 2023-24 school year.
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